
Christ the Lord Church 

Sunday’s service: 10 am


—  for the week of May 19-25, 2022  —


Mark your calendars:

Saturday, May 21 at 1 pm…Town Hall public meeting IS 

POSTPONED.  MORE TO COME LATER.

Saturday, May 28 at 4 pm Zoom…Vestry meeting 

Sunday, May 29 after Fellowship…12 Steps to a 

Compassionate Life class resumes in the meeting room.

Sunday, June 5 after Fellowship…Celebrate Lois’s 10th 

anniversary of ordination & Pentecost

Saturday, June 25 at 11 am…Drum Circle and Food Sale in our 

CTL parking lot.


Layette ministry:  Thank you to all who donated the beautiful 
unused baby items! You may still donate newborn or preemie 
items or make a cash donation to support this ministry until the 
end of May. Checks or online donations - please indicate 
“Layettes” on the memo line or box provided on the Giving Tools 
site. 


12 Steps to a Compassionate Life class is resuming! These 
classes will be held every other Sunday after worship & fellowship, 
beginning on May 29.  These classes will meet every other Sunday 
after Fellowship. Please sign up either at church (printed sign-up 
sheet in the narthex) or online here.


Would you like to help bring communion to elders in assisted 
living?  

Rev. Lois will be taking communion to residents of Piedmont 
Gardens in Oakland once a month. Anyone wishing to join her in 
this outreach service is welcome, either for one visit or more.  
Carpooling is possible.  Please contact Rev. Lois.


2022 Stewardship Campaign:  Christine Nadeau has graciously 
agreed to be our stewardship chair for this year.  And she would 
love to have a co-chair to help with this important activity. Can 
you help?  Please contact Christine or Elaine Brady directly. 


Church Office temporary changes:  Sandy will have hip 
replacement surgery on May 27 and several wonderful people 
have volunteered to help with various tasks while she is out. If you 
need assistance that would usually involve a call to Sandy, please 
contact Elaine Brady or Rev. Lois, who will be able to direct you to 
the correct person.  Sandy hopes to be back in the office by mid- 
to late July.


Galilee Episcopal Camp & Retreat Center Auction: Galilee, 
a beautiful camp and retreat center at Lake Tahoe, is now 
running an online auction fundraiser. For more auction details, 
please see https://www.32auctions.com/2022Galilee. The auction 
offers trips, adventures, art, and other goodies.


Donations and pledge payments to support CTL and our 
various ministries may be given at https://
christthelord.gvtls.com, or by sending a check to the church.

Christ the Lord Church Office Hours 
Sandy: Monday-Friday, 9:30 am - 12:30 pm until 

Thursday, May 26. After that the church office will not 
be open on a regular schedule until further notice.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jOod29z21yb00Q2WHktQqWsI1jKgAUVm/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116795679420559368317&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.galileetahoe.org/
https://www.32auctions.com/2022Galilee
https://christthelord.gvtls.com
https://christthelord.gvtls.com

